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Item 1.01.  Entry into a Material Definitive Agreement

On May 3, 2006, the Compensation Committee of the Board of
Directors of the Company increased the base salary of Gina
Foringer, Senior Vice President, by $5,000 effective May 13,
2006 and awarded her 1,000 restricted shares.

The Plan provides differing participation by each class for each
level of bonus accrual.  For example, only the other Vice
Presidents and other key employees participate in the first
$100,000 of bonus accrual.  For higher level of bonus accrual
the percentage participation of these two classes decrease and
the percentage participation of the CEO and Executive Officers
increase.

The amount of bonus accrual, from 0% to 4%, is based solely on
the Company's pre-tax income.  If bonus amounts are accrued,
then each individual will be evaluated on both quantitative
performance (70%) and other performance factors (30%).  Cash
bonuses if any, will be awarded in either September or October
2006.

This current report on Form 8-K contains forward-looking
statements within the meaning of the Private Securities
Litigation Reform Act of 1995.  Such statements are subject to
certain risks, trends, and uncertainties.  In particular,
statements made in this report that are not historical facts
(including but not limited to expectations, estimates,
assumptions and projections regarding the industry, business,
future operating results, anticipated cash requirements and the
anticipated savings from the acceleration of the vesting of
certain "out-of-the-money" options) may be forward-looking
statements.  Actual results could differ materially from the
results projected, expressed or implied by these forward-looking
statements.  Factors that could cause or contribute to such
differences include, but are not limited to, those discussed
from time to time in Versar's filing with the Securities and
Exchange Commission.  Many of these risk factors are outside of
Versar's control, and as such, they involve risks which are not
currently known to Versar that could cause actual results to
differ materially from those discussed or implied herein.  The
forward-looking statements in this document are made as of the
date hereof and Versar does not undertake to update its forward-
looking statements.

The following exhibits are filed with this Report:

Exhibit No.     Description
  NONE

      SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of
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1934, the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed
on its behalf by the undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                         VERSAR, INC.

                   Date: May 8, 2006

                          By:  /S/

                          _______________________________________
                          James C. Dobbs
                          Senior Vice President & General Counsel

Edgar Filing: VERSAR INC - Form 8-K

3


